
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 February 2005 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 RAWHITI DOMAIN - HISTORIC RADIO TRANSMITTER 
 
 The Chairperson noted that a letter had been received from the Radio Heritage Foundation after the 

agenda for this meeting had been distributed.  The letter is related to an historic radio transmitter 
building on Rawhiti Domain.  The Board decided to accept this as an item of late correspondence and 
forward it to the Council Portfolio Group responsible for heritage, for its consideration. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


